
No summary 

o·i scuss·i on Thread J::·:·:. __ 

Response (Laura) 2/20/2002 8:23i%$#!k 
Dear Mr. Brodie, .·>>>.·.·. ·c.:.·c 

Thank you for the emai 1 that you sent to us yes.t~:Pday. We :a:i;u~r:~ci ate your 
comments and feedback. our service operations Manager, Danny ~vans and 
our coo, Ron Bristol would like to ~peak to yq~:::::P.~f:.~onally regarding your 
comments. If you would please provide your t~J~:i?®f:i~::·:::fJUmber or contact 
them at 1-800-243-9700, they would appreciate: the <llJ~titunity to speak to 
you in person. Mr. Evans can be reached at)~:~e aboV"'E:f::::1'~ij~~:t:., extension 
8701 an Mr. Bristol can be reached at extensfon 8875. tha~~ you again for 
your cornrnents and we hope to speak to you .:~~~r:Sl y. 

customer (Bruce Brodie) 2/19/Z®::I ':'~il.'l: 03 PM 
Dear Sirs. I saw where Rich Barber 1s sueing ~ou o"$f the death of Gus 
Barber 9. I was in that hunting camp and Ob$er;;~li first hand there total 
lack of gun safety first hand. I feel.:t~at:::ttwa.s a terrible accident, but 
a contributing factor was simply there·"''f!dff!i~:lv,to practice good safety 
procedures. Thanks, Bruce Brodi::~:·:·:-. .. .. ·.:·.:·.:·.:·.:·.::.::. ... 
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